
RSU 54/MSAD 54 

 

MINUTES OF THE STRAW POLL 

ON THE NEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  

BUILDING PROJECT SITE SELECTION 

 

MAY 19, 2021  

 

 

The Board of Directors of RSU 54/MSAD 54, Superintendent of 

Schools, Jonathan Moody, along with Architect Doug Breer, Landscape 

Architect Pat Carroll, and Civil Engineer Andy Johnston, presented to 

the public the proposed Site Selection for the new Elementary School 

Building Project, at the first official Straw Poll, on May 19, 2021, at 7:00 

p.m. at the Skowhegan Area High School Gymnasium.   

 

Notices of the Public Hearing and Straw Poll were posted on the 

district’s website and in the newspaper on three separate occasions 

prior to the straw poll, as well as emailed to staff and parents. 

 

There were 22 residents and 8 non-resident present. 

 

Following the presentation, questions were directed to the 

Superintendent and Architects and comments were shared. 

 

The Chair of the Board asked for a show of hands for all residents of 

RSU 54/MSAD 54 who are in favor of the proposed Site Selection for 

the new Elementary School Building Project. 

 

The vote was UNANIMOUS (22 in favor). 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Jonathan D. Moody 

Superintendent of Schools 


